Sto MCSPOIJ Armenian APOStO]ic Cl'llll‘cll

Street Racine, Wisconsin 53402
TeleP‘uone 6 34-6550

4605 Erie

February 15, 1975

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian, Primate
Diocese of the Armenian Church

630 Second Avenue

New York, New York 10016

Dear Surpazan Hayr:

Please be advised. that at our annual Parish Assembly held on
January 26, 1975, the following were elected to the Racine
Board of Trustees for itwo year terms: Paul Chobanian, Edward
Kaprelian, Paul Tewagian and Manoog Jansouzian. Murad Gengoz-
ian was elected to a one year term because of the resignation
of Charles Dadian.

The complete 1975 Board. of Trustees isi

Paul Chobanian - Chairman

Harry Cherkinian . - Vice-Chairman
Edward Kaprelian - Treasurer

Sarkis Cherkinian. - Asslistant Treasurer
Paul Tewagian - Secretary
. Manoog Jansouzian -  Advisor

Murad Gengozian - Advisor

We look forward to your early confirmation.
RespechulIy'yours, N

ST. .MESROB PARISH COUNCIL

- Paul Chobanian, Chairman
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